
 
Ardeley St Lawrence C of E Primary School 

 
Newsletter 

                                                  8st December 2017 

Dear Parents 

 

The Nativity was absolutely wonderful – well done to all the children, they were absolute 

stars and all the practising paid off. It was lovely to meet so many of you and thank you 

to those who took the time to introduce themselves, it is much appreciated. 

 

The Ardeley School Christmas Post box will be put in the entrance hall from 

Monday. Children can post cards in there to each other and these will be handed 

out regularly until the end of term. 

 

These children have been awarded Merit Certificates this week: 

 

RED:    Bertie  UKS2    

ORANGE:  Ivy   EYFS   Isla   EYFS 

   Emily  EYFS   Maddie   EYFS 

   Rocco  EYFS   Archer   EYFS 

   Daniel  EYFS   Toby   EYFS 

   Caitlyn  EYFS   Jasmine  EYFS 

   Millie  EYFS   Sophia   EYFS 

YELLOW:  Maddie  EYFS   Jasmine  EYFS  

Well done children! 

 

Next week we have our Christmas dinner on Wednesday – the children are welcome to dress in 

festive jumpers on this day. 

 

Our parties are the following week – we are hoping for a ‘special visitor’, and the children have 

already written lists to send him of presents they would like for their classrooms! We will 

ParentMail out next week regarding food for the parties. 

 

There have been an increasing numbers of parents collecting other children without the school 

being notified beforehand. To ensure the safeguarding of all the children, especially as our 

school community grows, from January we will ask you to call or email the office to let us 

know if anyone other than you is collecting your children. We will not be able to let children 

go home with another adult without this authorisation. This is for ad-hoc collections only; we 

do not need to be notified daily of regular arrangements for collections, such as by 

grandparents and child-minders.   I hope you understand this is to keep the children safe. 

 

 

With kind regards, 

Karen Connolly 

 



 

            Autumn Diary Dates              

 

 

Wednesday 13 December  Christmas Dinner – children may wear Christmas 

jumpers this day 

 

Monday 18 December    Christmas Parties 

 

Tuesday 19 December 2.30pm  End of Term 

 

 

Spring Diary Dates 

 

 

 

Wednesday 3 January    INSET DAY 

(This is a change of date and will replace the INSET day planned for 4 June 2018) 

 

Thursday 4 January pm   Pantomime visit - Reception to Y6 

 

Wednesday 17 January   Safeguarding training for all staff after school 

                                                                 *After school club will not run this evening* 


